Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS - LAKE CITY
The Department of Transportation District 2 announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 24, 2020, 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: FDOT Urban Office Training Center, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) proposes to modify the intersection of 103rd Street and Blanding Boulevard by adding traffic separators along the southbound left turn lane from Blanding Boulevard and the eastbound and westbound left turn lanes from 103rd Street, as well as extending the existing traffic separator and left turn lane from northbound Blanding Boulevard. A traffic separator is also being proposed along the eastbound left turn lane at 103rd Street and Jammes Road. Project documents are currently available for review at nflroads.com/VPH. Persons wishing to submit written statements or other exhibits in place of or in addition to oral statements may do so during the hearing or anytime before October 4, 2020 by submitting them via email to Victor.Marrero@dot.state.fl.us or via traditional mail to Project Manager Victor Marrero, P.E., 1109 S. Marion Street, Lake City, FL 32025. All exhibits or statements postmarked on or before October 4, 2020 will become part of the public hearing record.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Victor Marrero P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (386)961-7821 or Victor.Marrero@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Daryl Goss at (386)984-5392. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
